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 Dear Prospective Candidate. 

Thank you for showing an interest in a position at Ashbrow School. Our children are energetic, kind 
funny and sometimes a challenge. They deserve to be happy and to make brilliant progress. The corona 
virus pandemic and subsequent lock down has meant that many of our children have missed out on 
vital experiences, learning and development. Much has been said in the press about a Recovery 
Curriculum.  We believe children have always needed a Recovery Curriculum. The pace of modern life 
often does not allow children to get the best out of childhood. We have school grounds that we know 
can play a huge part in helping children enjoy childhood and settle back into school. We want to 
continue to develop our outdoor learning opportunities. 

 

If you are:  

· A positive role model who can inspire our fantastic children,  

· Dedicated and passionate about learning outside,  

· Nurturing, caring and enthusiastic. 

Then we would love to hear from you. 

 

The Governors, staff and pupils at Ashbrow School are keen to appoint a dynamic, energetic and 
passionate individual to join our strong team of learning support assistants with a passion for 
motivating learners in our outdoor environment in line with school expectations.  

The successful candidate must be able to work effectively and compassionately with a variety of 
children and professionals across school. The role will potentially involve working outside, whatever 
the weather, to support a range of ages of children with differing needs.  

In return we can offer an exciting and rewarding role with continual personal development and training, 
as Ashbrow continues towards future growth and success.  

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expect 
all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. We ensure that all our recruitment and selection 
practices reflect this commitment.  



Due to the current situation, visits to school are not appropriate at the moment, therefore we are 
asking applicants to look at our website.  

We are hoping to carry out outdoor interviews in late August 2020. However this will be dependent on 
COVID 19 guidelines at the time. 

As a school, we can offer you an interesting and exciting place to work. We are a hard-working, fun 
loving team that is often described as a family. If you think this sounds like the perfect opportunity for 
you, please tell us more about yourself and hopefully we'll be in touch shortly.  

Thank you.  

 

Dora Plant 

Head Teacher 

 


